
 “Helping families transition from homelessness to self-sufficiency” 

February 6, 2021 

 

Lunch Box of Love 
Melissa Dent, Founder and CEO 
1223 Corporate Drive 
East Ste-H 
Arlington, TX  76006   
 
Dear Ms. Dent: 

On behalf of Segue Living Center, it is with sheer delight that we submit this 
letter to thank you and the Lunch Box of Love for meeting the emergency food 
need of several families who were devastated by the fire at 611 Apartments in 
Arlington a couple weeks ago. 
 
Your prompt response and generosity of food provided to these families 
showed the love that is paramount in achieving your mission everyday.   
 
Additionally, these families, the Segue Living Center team, and myself are so 
grateful for your outpouring of love and compassion that wonderfully im-
pacts our community.  
 
May the Lord continue to overflow the Lunch Box of Love with His blessings.      
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Janet Y. Williams, M.B.A.  

Founder and Board Chair 
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